GEORGIA DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

Division of Career, Technical and Agricultural Education

Local System Statement of Intent for use of

Vocational Staff Development Funds allocated under Program ID Code 316

	
	
	

	School System
	
	System Number


Please indicate the appropriate response and submit by May 15, 2006 via: Consolidated Funding website http://fp.doe.k12.ga.us/, System Reports Section, Vocational 85% Grants –Professional Development.
	
	This school system wishes to join the Georgia Vocational Staff Development Consortium (GVSDC) for FY 2007 (July 1, 2006, to June 30, 2007)

	
	As a participating member, the system agrees that the rules and regulations set up by the GVSDC Board of Advisors will be followed.  It is understood that the consortium is composed of member school systems and is governed by an Advisory Board that includes representatives from member systems and the Georgia Department of Education.

It is understood that the GVSDC will invoice the school system for membership dues at the beginning of FY 2007 and it is agreed that, upon notification of approval of its local plan budget, the system will remit payment to the GVSDC.



	
	
	
	

	
	Superintendent's Name
	
	Date


	
	This school system chooses not to become a member of the Georgia Vocational Staff Development Consortium (GVSDC) for FY 2007 (July 1, 2006, to June 30, 2007).

	
	The responsibility for the development of vocational related staff development opportunities necessary and required for educators and programs in the system will rest solely with the system.  Activities developed by the GVSDC will be available on a space-available basis at a cost of $200 per staff development unit.



	
	
	
	

	
	Superintendent's Name
	
	Date


The superintendent’s sign-off (through the CFA) of this document signifies that all federal and state program assurances have been accepted.
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